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Year 2 In maths, we learnt about subtraction by finding 

the 'difference'. We played a game called 'Bank the 

difference' where we drew 2 number cards and 

represented these with counters. Whoever drew the 

bigger amount, got to keep the difference between the 

smaller and bigger number. The first one to reach 20 

was the winner! In D&T, we continued planning our 

fairground wheel. We considered which materials would 

be best to use, based on their properties. To decide this, 

we explored a range of materials describing them using 

vocabulary like 'strong', 'transparent' and 'waterproof'.

What an exciting week we have had in school, 

all rounded off with an active Children in 

Need Assembly. Yesterday, we were visited by 

'Millie' to talk about how we can all be kind 

to each other and what we can say if someone 

is not kind to us. On Monday, I was so proud 

to see how all of the children stood silently for 

a minute to support Remembrance Day. Well 

done, Kingsway! In staffing news, we are 

sorry to say goodbye to Miss Hughes and Mrs 

Begum. We thank them for their work with the 

children and wish them good luck in the 

future. Wishing you all an enjoyable weekend 

and look forward to seeing you again on 

Monday.

Reception This week we have read the story ‘Owl 

Babies’. We talked about the different characters 

in the story and how they might be feeling. We 

have been sequencing the story and talking about 

what was happening in each part. In Maths, we 

have been learning to classify objects and things 

in our classrooms by looking at their different 

attributes. We even classified the children within 

our class by attributes such as having a logo on 

our jumper or wearing a grey dress.

Year 1 In English this week we have been continuing with our traditional tale of ‘The 

Three Billy Goats Gruff’. We retold the story creating our own booklet with new 

characters and villains of the story. In Maths, we have been looking at which number is 

more or less and the difference between our numbers. In computing we have been 

continuing with our ‘Where's Wally’ page, adding in people and objects and resizing them 

with one character different from the rest.

Zahra in Red for her effort in 
pen disco.

Nova-Bay in Orange for his 
super writing.



Zahra Jennifer

Delilah-Rose Jessica

Sebastian Amina

Attendance
Congratulations to 

YELLOW class. 

Keep up the amazing

work  

Breakfast Club
Star of the Week

Ellie

RED 86.8% ORANGE 95.1%

PURPLE 91.7% BLUE 96.0%

YELLOW 100% GREEN 98.0%

Semeli Janvi Bobby

Zulain Grace Kaia

WELL DONE to all the children 
who made it onto our 

‘You Make Us Proud’ board.

Happy Birthday

We are looking for a 
lunchtime playleader, Monday to Friday 
11:50am - 1:10pm. If you are interested, 

please speak to Mrs Knights and complete 
the application form online.

https://www.teachinherts.com/find-a-
job/view,play-leadermidday-supervisory-

assistant-msa_98738.htm

Louie   Neo
Katie

Thank you for your donations and for 

purchasing Children in Need 

merchandise, we raised £367.00. Well 

done, Kingsway!

COME&SEE
PHONICS

Reception
Monday 18th

November

8:50-9:10am
Year 1

Tuesday 19th

November

Year 2
Wednesday 20th

November

POPPY
ARTWORK
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